
Connecticut Legislative Update:
Everything You Need to Know

www.ctcpas.org    •    860-258-4800

The $55.8B Connecticut biennial state budget bill just signed into 
law by Governor Lamont contains a number of major tax changes. 
Join us for this in-depth program that will dive into the latest chang-
es affecting CPAs, businesses, and clients in Connecticut.

Lou Schatz and David Bigger from Shipman and Goodwin will 
provide a detailed analysis of the more significant Connecticut tax 
changes emerging from this session. In addition, they will provide 
an early assessment of how some of the federal tax changes being 
considered in Washington could impact Connecticut tax law.

CTCPA Executive Director & CEO Bonnie Stewart will also  
provide an update on CTCPA’s legislative agenda, as well as  
upcoming regulatory changes proposed by the State Board of  
Accountancy and Department of Consumer Protection and  
developments at the Department of Revenue Services.

 
Member Price: $59.00
Non-Member Price: $79.00

Tuesday, July 22 from 9 a.m. to 10:45 a.m. • 2 CPE credits

Register at www.ctcpas.org/LegislativeUpdate >>


